
Harry Kim 
Muynr 

November 24, 2004 

Kenneth D. Benevides 
PO Box 37 
Pepeekeo,Hl96783 

Dear Mr. Benevides: 

filnunf\! nf ~afuaii 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

IOI Pauahi Street, Suite 3 • Hilo, Hawaii 96720-3043 
(808) 961-8288 • Fax (808) 961-8742 

Lot of Record Determination 
TMK: 2-8-006:004 

Christopher J . Yuen 
Dtrecror 

Roy R. Takemoto 
Dermrv Director 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of October 11, 2004, regarding this parcel. First of all , please 
accept our apology for the time taken to respond. 

After reviewing Land Patent No.7000 and our department records, we have determined that the flume 
Right-of Way did not subdivide lot into two lots. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely , 

c~GuEN 
Planning Director 
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